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his past year was especially busy
with activities related to national and

state re-accreditation. The Commission
on Collegiate Nursing Education (CCNE)
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FACULTY NEWS CLASS NOTES
PRESENTAT IONS
• Dr. Tina Brown presented at the Society for Psychological Study of
Social Issues (SPSSI) conference in Chicago in June. Her poster was titled
“Why Perform Breast Self-Exams? Profiling Never, Infrequent and
Consistent Screeners.”

• Drs. William Campbell & Molly Parsons gave two presentations at
the Sigma Theta Tau Biennial convention held last November in
Baltimore. They were titled “Clinical Grading Rubrics: Taking the
Guesswork out of Clinical Grades” and “Head Start: An Alternative
Pediatric Clinical Experience.”

• Dr. William Campbell was an invited speaker at the eight annual
symposium of Partners in Respiratory Care Excellence held at Salisbury
University in March. His presentation was “Pediatric Homecare: Asthma.”

• Dr. Vonnie Brown & Professor Rita Nutt presented on the “St.
Francis Parochial School Initiatives,” a successful community health
education project implemented by the second-degree students in spring
2007, at the Association of Community Health Nurse Educators
conference held in Atlanta in June.

• Drs. Lisa Seldomridge & Mary DiBartolo presented a poster titled
“Clickers in the Classroom: “Thinking Out Loud Without the Risk” at the annual
Drexel University Nursing Education Institute held in Atlantic City,
NJ, in June.
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